“Getting Nevadans back to work is Congressman Heller’s top priority.  Future job growth is contingent upon the federal government getting its fiscal house in order.  Despite what some press releases might say, funds for work training programs are still available and those funds are not impacted by the continuing resolution,” said Stewart Bybee, Communications Director for Congressman Dean Heller.  

